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Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope this letter finds you and your family are doing well. The purpose of this letter is to update you
on the 2021-2022 athletic championship seasons and current guidelines. The New York State Public
High School Athletic Association (NYSPHSAA) has announced they will honor and abide by all
terms, conditions and restrictions imposed by the scheduled and contracted venues for matters
impacting and protecting public health.

Public health restrictions may include, but are not limited to, capacity limitations, screening and
testing protocols, vaccination requirements, etc. Spectators, athletes, coaches and schools are
expected to be aware of and adhere to any restrictions imposed by the venue. Please note, many
championship sites will not allow unvaccinated spectators or participants in the venue. This is a
decision made by the venue in accordance with health regulators.

For more information regarding the 2021-2022 NYSPHSAA Championship Sites and Schedule
please click here

As more news is released, we will continue to update.

Thank you and GO HAWKS!!!!

Joseyety Beaico

Joseph Braico


https://nysphsaa.org/sports/2021/6/8/2020-21-championships.aspx

